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I am opposed to HB 3501 Right to Rest Act. Oregonians will not be shamed into 

believing that allowing the homeless to camp where ever they want in public at the 

expense of the well being and safety of the community is compassionate. The 

gaslighting must stop. Those living on the street need services, not enabling. I really 

don't know what hasn't already been said about the negative impact of the homeless 

issue on our city, county and state in regards to crime, safety and economic decline. 

The fact that that the sponsors of the bill want to do the EXACT OPPOSITE of what 

voters want is insanity. I will work hard to vote out the sponsors of this bill.  


